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The Solomon Islands National Provident Fund has completed another milestone in 
its bid to improve its information systems by awarding Pronto Software Ltd the 
contract to integrate its financial management system.  

The signing marked the culmination of a rigorous tender and evaluation process and 
paves a way forward for the implementation of a robust integrated financial 
management system in the form of Pronto Software’s flagship ERP system, Pronto 
Xi. 

Welcoming the participants to the low key ceremony, General Manager of SINPF, 
Mr. Tony Makabo, noted that the signing marks an important milestone to address 
issues of contention in reporting that have been battering the Board for far too long. 
He acknowledged the support of staff and managers that have helped moved the 
project this far. 

Chairman of the IT Sub Committee, Mr. Jerry Tengemoana, congratulated Pronto 
Software on being awarded the contract but also reminded everyone that this is just 
the beginning and that more challenges lay ahead. He said that the introduction of 
the system will help minimize risks and realise opportunities for investment. He noted 
that this project provides a model for good governance and accountability that can 
be replicated across the Fund. 

Speaking on behalf of Pronto Software Ltd, Mr. Steve Hillyard, General Manager of 
Pronto’s Queensland office, thanked SINPF for its confidence in selecting Pronto 
Software and assures SINPF of a mutually beneficial partnership to ensure that 
objectives of the Fund are met and longstanding issues are addressed. He said that 
Pronto is looking forward to doing business with SINPF. 


